
 
 
Because of the success and feedback following our ABA Engineering Webinar on June 
16th we have decided to continue these as a monthly offering.  Our next webinar will be 
held on Tuesday July 21th at 10:00 AM Central Time. The format will change to having 
just 2 guest speakers to allow more time for their presentations. 
 
Presenters for the July webinar will be SBE president Wayne Pecena. He has over 45 
years of broadcast and IP network engineering experience and holds BS and MS 
degrees from Texas A&M University. Pecena will talk about the advantages of SBE 
membership and IT security issues. 
 
The second half of the program will feature John George, RF Specialist along with Larry 
Wilkins ABA director of engineering services covering the Alternative Broadcast 
Inspection Program (ABIP).  This is a valuable service offer by the FCC and State 
Broadcast Associations.  
 
SBE members attending these webinars receive ½ recertification credit in Category I 
 

REGISTER HERE 
 
 

Interact with us on Twitter and YouTube 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYtde2trDojH9CNfOPwNy5fHbUPieNTo7JR
https://twitter.com/abatechnical
https://www.youtube.com/user/abaengineering

